
 

 
 

601 Utterback Store Road  703.948.6585 (office) 
Great Falls, VA  22066   703.948.6586 (fax) 
  info@od-llc.com  (email) 
 

 
VIA FACSIMILE TO 540-888-3892 & CERTIFIED MAIL 
 
 
March 13, 2006 
 
Chris Allison 
Joe Marcus 
Lake Holiday Country Club, Inc. 
Lake Holiday Estates Utility Company 
231 Redland Road  
Cross Junction, VA  22625 
 
RE: Distribution of information to and by members 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I am in receipt of your letter dated February 8, 2006 and LHEUC’s letter dated March 10, 
2006.  These letters also appear on the website operated by the Association and the Utility at 
www.lake-holiday.org.  Both letters contain a number of factual errors and 
misrepresentations.  Several property owners have alleged that different versions of the 
February letter were mailed to membership lot owners and homeowners.  If this is the case, 
please forward to me copies of all versions of these letters sent to property owners by 
Wednesday, March 15th. 
 
These are important matters concerning the Association. 
 
Pursuant to Va. 55-510.2, we hereby request that you put a date-ordered, equally prominent 
and visible link to our response to your letters on the Association’s website and keep this 
link active for as long as links to these letters appear.  Further, we request that the 
Association distribute at its expense our response to your letter via regular fist class mail in 
an envelope bearing Lake Holiday’s logo.  Both of these methods were chosen by the Board 
to distribute its message to property owners.  By implication, you determined these methods 
to be reasonable and effective.   
 
It is important to recognize that mailings made using the official Lake Holiday envelope 
carry a certain weight with Lake Holiday’s members.  Likewise, the official website is a well-
recognized method for member’s to learn information about the community.  No private 
mailing or posting on a third-party website can approach the weight given your comments 
made in an official capacity.  We urge you to respect this important right of free speech 
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codified in Virginia law and extend us the privileges and protections you have afforded 
yourselves. 
 
If the Association’s employees are unable to handle the distribution of the mailing, we will 
do so provided either the Association or the Utility reimburse the cost of the mailing.  Please 
let us know whether you would prefer to handle the distribution directly or would rather we 
do it with reimbursement.   
 
We request that the document be mailed by Monday, March 20th, and that the website link 
be active by Friday, March 17th. 
 
Further, in order for us to make a timely response to your letters, we request that you let us 
no later than Wednesday, March 15th of your intention to honor or disallow this request. 
 
We will be damaged if we are denied equal protection and free speech in the fashion outlined 
above, so I urge you to grant this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
William B. Murray, Jr. 
 
 
Cc: Wayne Travell, Esq 


